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Date:   September 17, 2024 
 
Subject:  Medicare Part D Manufacturer Discount Program: Important Updates and Upcoming 

Deadlines - CORRECTION 

 

On September 6, 2024, we released a memorandum, “Medicare Part D Manufacturer Discount 
Program: Important Updates and Upcoming Deadlines” and announced the release of updated 
Discount Program FAQs as well as participating labeler code and phase-in NDC lists posted on 
cms.gov. We identified an error in the labeler code and NDC files and have posted corrected 
files, which are available for download at: https://www.cms.gov/medicare/coverage/prescription-
drug-coverage/part-d-information-pharmaceutical-manufacturers. 

Questions about the Manufacturer Discount Program may be directed to 
PartDManufacturerDiscountProgram@cms.hhs.gov.  
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